
Feedback Request: Workplace Harassment 

Training 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for participating in our recent workplace harassment training. To ensure that we 

continue to improve our training sessions, we would greatly appreciate your feedback. 

Please take a moment to reflect on the following questions: 

• What were your thoughts on the content of the training? 

• Did the training meet your expectations? 

• How can we improve future sessions? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Your honest feedback is vital in helping us create a safer and more inclusive work environment. 

Thank you for your time! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


